
  
Hello Members and Friends!! 

 Our next  CCAC Meeting will be  
Wednesday May 21, 2008 7-9PM 

   
George A. Caravalho Activity Center  

Banquet Room,  
20880 Centre Pointe Parkway, Santa Clarita. 

 
This should be a very, very exciting meeting. 

 
Paul Brotzman (Santa Clarita Director of Community Development) and City 
Planners will be putting on a presentation showing all the projects currently 

proposed in and around the City of Santa Clarita. 
 

James Backer (President of JSB Development) will provide a presentation on the 
Vista Canyon Ranch project.  This project will be located off of Via Princessa East 

of Hwy 14 and includes a new Metrolink Station. 
 

Dave Peterson will be providing information on the new Proactive Code 
Enforcement practices to be put in place in Lower North Oaks next Month. 

 
A briefing will be provided on the "Summit at the Summit".  This is a group of 

community groups coming together to make a difference in Santa Clarita. 
 

Learn what is happening with traffic on Canvas and thru Sierra Hills. 
 

Who is doing what on the Smizer Avenue of Santa Clarita project. 
 

Let's help Dr. Dorio fight the closure of the Henry Mayo Transitional Care Unit. 
 

Plus, what happened at the City Activist Meeting, status of signs and much more. 
Let's continue to make a difference. 

See you there. 
Alan 

Alan J. Ferdman 
(661) 713-9344 

 
PS - We have received the email from Burtec withdrawing their application.  We 

made a difference on the MRF (Dump) and if we all stick together, we will 
continue to make a difference on other issues.  Why? Because Santa Clarita 

belongs to it's residents!!!! Please email this to your neighbors and friends and 
encourage them to attend.  Open to the Community. 


